COrl.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURES 2nd November, 1938,
Dear Sirs,

With reference to your memorandum of the 1l2th
and my letter of the 18th ultimo relative to the 3rd Special
Survey No,2 of the steamer "TASSIA", I enclose herewith, for
your information, a copy of a letter which has been recelved
from the Owners' London Representatives requesting an extension
of time in which to complete the inspection in question.

You will appreciate that as the year of grace
allowed for this Special Survey expired in June last, the
question of a further postponement is one solely for the
Committee, but before placing the case before them at thelr
next meeting (on the 4th instant) I shall be glad to learn
how the case now stands, and would like to have from you an
expression of opinion as to the vessel's present condition
and her eligibility for such an extension.

I have cabled to you today as per copy of
translation enclosed, which is hereby confirmed.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Clerk to the
P us. Classification Committee.
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